03 MAR 2023

54 Gray Street e S

Fairlie

RE: District Plan Review
3" March 2023

To Charmaine Duffell

C/- Mackenzie District Council

Thank you for looking at the Submissions, regarding East of Gray Street Fairlie.
We support the planners recommendation regarding zone change.
Thank you

Kathleen & John Cassie
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